

## Executive Head Teacher—Mrs Sarah Helm



Dear Parents 6<sup>th</sup> March 2018

On Tuesday 13<sup>th</sup> March, we will be holding a science day at St Briavels School as part of the British Science Week. We will be joined by a science team called 'Science Boffins' and they will deliver exciting, practical science workshops for the children across the federation.

The day will be full of science activities and will end with a rocket launch!

The day will run a little differently for each Key stage; the outline of the day is as follows:

The children in **Key Stage 2** will **start the day at St Briavels**, as their workshops will be in the morning. Could all parents ensure that their children are at **St Briavels School by 8:50**. Please send your children in through the side entrance, a member of staff will meet them in the hall to organise coats and bags.

The children will then be taken back down to Redbrook on the minibus for the afternoon swimming session. These children will need to be **collected from Redbrook School** at normal time.

The children in **Key Stage 1** will need to go straight to **Redbrook School in the morning** as their workshops are in the afternoon. They will be taken, by minibus, to St Briavels School at 12:30 (after lunch). Please could parents collect the Key Stage 1 children from **St Briavels School at 3:10**, just before the rocket launch. Please meet your child at the side of the school; they will be dismissed by their class teacher through the back door. You are then welcome to stay with your child and see the Rocket Launch commencing at 3.15pm.

If any Key stage 1 children attend an afterschool club, they will be taken back down to Redbrook by Mrs Woodhouse at the end of the day and will need to be collected from Redbrook School after the club.

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2.20 per child for this science day, this can be paid via parent pay.

We hope that this experience will excite and enthuse the children!

Many thanks

Mrs Lianne Griffin

Science leader

Sharing, caring and working together, through a wide range of experiences and opportunities.

REDBROOK CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL REDBROOK, MONMOUTH, NP25 4LY

Tel: 01600 713501

Web: www.redbrookprimaryschool.co.uk Email: admin@redbrook.gloucs.sch.uk

ST BRIAVELS PAROCHIAL CHURCH OF ENGLAND
PRIMARY SCHOOL AND EARLY YEARS
HIGH STREET, LYDNEY, GL15 6TD
Tel: 01594 530428

Web: www.stbriavelsprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: admin@st-briavels.gloucs.sch.uk